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CANCELLATION OF BOIL WATER ADVISORY: 
Village of Canning Water Utility 

 
KINGS COUNTY, NS: The Municipality of the County of Kings wishes to advise customers of the Village of 

Canning Water Utility of the cancellation of the Boil Water Advisory.  

Testing has been completed and indicates water is safe for consumption. Therefore, the Boil Water Advisory 

is NO LONGER IN EFFECT.  

If you require further information regarding this notice please feel free to contact The Municipality of the 

County of Kings at 902-678-1807;  The Village of Canning Water Utility at 902-582-3768 or Nova Scotia 

Environment at 902-679-6086. 

The Municipality of the County of Kings apologizes for the inconvenience this advisory is causing and thanks 

the public for their patience and understanding as we work to resolve the issue. 
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